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Date: 25" March 2020 

To, 

Department of Corporate Service 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400 001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 SEBI (Listing Obligations and_ Disclosure 

requirements), Regulations 2015 (“SEBI LODR Regulations 2015) Closure of Manufacturing 

Plant. 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015 Read with Para B of Part A of Schedule 

III of the said regulations, we would like to inform you that in the wake of Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

outbreak across the globe, Indian Central Government, State Government and local authorities have 

issued advisory in order to control the community transmission stage of COVID-19. 

Domestic industry is being impacted in unprecedented ways with increasing level of uncertainty. 

While various institutions and agencies are doing best to curtail the outbreak, we as a responsible 

corporate entity and in order to ensure health and safety of our employees, are taking measure to shut 

down our manufacturing plant and corporate office till further notice. 

In continuations of this intimation on captioned subject, please be informed that in view of the 

directions passed by the Government of Maharashtra to prevent and contain the spread of COVID-19 

and to ensure safety and wellbeing of employees and workers, the management of the company 

decided to temporarily close its manufacturing unit at Mumbai till 31° March 2020 or further notice. 

We shall submit further updates, if any, on this matter in due course. 

Kindly take the above information on your record. 

Thanking You, 

For Ventura Textiles Limited 

  

P. M. Rao 

Chairman & Managing Director 
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